To: Pittwater_Council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au,
s Ce:
. k’kﬂt; o Bec:
v Subject: PP0002/13 2 & 18 Macpherson Street and 23, 25 & 27 Warriewood Rd, Warriewood.
From: lindavenn <lindavenn@optusnet.com.au> - Thursday 13/06/2013 06:29 PM

I am horrified at the prospect of yet more high density {claimed, no doubt, to be 'medium
density') residential development in the Warriewood Valley. It now is a hideous eyesore of
jammed in town houses and cheek by jowl 'mc mansions' with barely a metre between them.

I say NO to the proposal of more of this type of development.

How more and more dwellings can be jammed into this area without ANY improvements to
the roads is a joke. Monavale Road and The Wakehurst Parkway - the only two roads out -
are STILL ONLY ONE LANE roads!!

It is almost impossible now to get a park at our local shops (Elanora Heights and Narrabeen)
add another few hundred cars to the crowded roads etc and no one will be able to move. 1
work in St Ives and in the last 7 years since all that ugly development in Warriewood has
taken place, [ have had to add 10 - 15 minutes to that trip.

NO more development, NO more units or Townhouses PLEASE!

Linda Venn
North Narrabeen
Sent from Samsung tablet

This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed
Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information
visit http://www.mci.com



